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10 September 2025 

 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 11 Next Steps Evening – Tuesday 16 September 2025 
 
I hope this letter finds you well and that your child/ward is refreshed after a restful summer break and 
ready to give their best efforts to their final year of GCSEs. 
 
Over the next few months, your child/ward has lots of decisions to make about their next steps, as 
well as how best to approach this academic year. As always, families play an enormous part in 
ensuring their child/wards successes in education and, as so, we are holding a Year 11 Next Steps 
Evening on Tuesday 16 September 2025 from 5:30 pm. 
 
At this event Ms Webb, our Assistant Headteacher, will provide information about what this year will 
look like for Year 11 students, as well as outlining the various options that students will have from 
September 2026. In addition to this, I will make a brief presentation on our successful and popular 
Sixth Form Centre and be available to discuss this further after the formal presentations. 
 
Students are more than welcome to join this event, which will be held in the main hall, and we would 
recommend that all parent/carers who can attend, do so.  
 
I look forward to seeing you next Tuesday. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs L Robertson 
Head of Sixth Form 


